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5th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
Children in Need – Friday 16th November 2018 
 

Friday 16th November is Children in Need day and at Hamworthy Park Junior School we plan to support this 
fantastic fundraising event. 
 
On 16th November, we invite your child to come to school dressed in their pjs along with their favourite 
teddy! Either make yourself spotty or your teddy spotty, the spottier the better! Please ensure that the teddy 
is small/medium in size and clearly named. 
 
If your child does not wish to dress in spots, they are welcome to come to school wearing any items related 
to Children in Need.  All we ask is that all children make a donation of £1 which will be collected on the 
school gate and will go towards Children in Need. 
 
We will also be holding a school raffle, where the lucky winner will win an adorable cuddly Pudsey bear to 
take home! Tickets will cost a further £1 and can be bought at the gate in the morning from our School 
Councillors. The winner will be chosen in assembly on Friday. All contributions are greatly received. 
 
In addition to the above, to support our fundraising efforts further, we will also be holding a cake sale after 
school from 3.05pm in the school hall.  We would very much appreciate kind donations of “spotty themed” 
cakes; these should be brought into school on the morning of 16th November and we invite all children and 
parents/carers to attend the cake sale after school. 
 
We hope that your child will enjoy dressing up for the day and we look forward to seeing everyone after 
school, at our cake sale.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact us via the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
                                                          
Mrs R Evans                                                           Miss H Willis 
Head of Year 5/School Council Leader                  Year 3 Teacher/School Council Leader 
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